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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Eileen J Halverson <ehalvee16@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 5:49 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Proposed rate increase PSE , Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL] 

 
We again are requesting the UTC decline the significant rate increase PSE is currently presented to you. Last yr 
they requested a 7 +% increase which wasn't awarded. The rate instead was raised 4% I believe which has 
resulted in a $50. increase in my bill for EACH  
month. I protested then and I do again for this application. Does the UTC ever insist PSE manage their 
expenditures better and come under budget yearly rather than seeking this sizable increase. We don't have the 
increasing income to pay for the proposed rates they  
request continually. A 1 - 2% increase is within a yrly average expectation but not the 4% 
range we are seeing in this proposal and the larger on in 2020. 
 
Please decline this request and decide on a budget for PSE w/minimal increases for their customers. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Eileen Halverson 
16226 Crystal Dr E 
Enumclaw, Wash 98022 
360 663 2433  


